
PLAINVIEW-OLD BETHPAGE CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT      
106 Washington Avenue, Plainview, New York 11803 

 
 
October 5, 2016 
 
Dear Parents of 2nd, 3rd, 4th Grade Students, 
 
Our Extra Help program is up and running on Wednesdays as per the eblast and letter that 
went home last week. If you missed the details of the program, the information is on the 
district and school website. 
 
For the week of October 19th and October 26th, please use the slips below to register your child 
for Extra Help, as needed. 
 
The window for registration is as follows: 

 Extra Help – Wednesday, October 19th (Registration begins on 10/11 and ends on 
10/17. Please send your slip directly to the classroom teacher) 

 

 Extra Help – Wednesday, October 26th (Registration begins on 10/19 and ends on 
10/24. Please only send your slip to the classroom teacher during this time frame.) 

 
 

 
I would like my child to participate in the Wednesday, October 26th Extra Help session: 
 
Student’s Name: _____________________  Grade: __________ 

Teacher’s Name: _____________________  Date: ____________ 

Area of Concern:           Math: ________   Reading:  ________  Writing: _______ 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
____ Your child is confirmed for the 10/26 Extra Help Session 
 ____ Unfortunately the enrollment has been reached for this week. Please consider signing up 
          for a session at a later date, as needed. 
 
 
 

 
I would like my child to participate in the Wednesday, October 19th Extra Help session: 
 
Student’s Name: _____________________  Grade: __________ 

Teacher’s Name: _____________________  Date: ____________ 

Area of Concern:           Math: ________   Reading:  ________  Writing: _______ 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 ____ Your child is confirmed for the 10/19 Extra Help Session 
 ____ Unfortunately the enrollment has been reached for this week.  Please consider signing up 
          for a session at a later date, as needed. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Gregory J. Scesney 
Principal 
 


